
 

 

 

 

 

Due to factors beyond our control, the Questbase website that we use to generate tests, 
quizzes, and link scores to the Standing Orders database, will most likely be unavailable 
until the morning of May 1st. We have contacted the company to attempt alternative 
solutions but have not heard back as of this memo. We appreciate how this affects 
everyone; therefore, the following changes to our normal timeline have been approved: 

• 2024 Protocol may be used until June 30th by those that have passed the written and 
skills testing (even those members that are still attempting to pass the 2025 
protocol test). 

• 2025 Protocol may be used by those that have passed the written and skills testing 
as soon as the TXA and Magnesium Sulfate have been added to the bags (scheduled 
for Thursday, June 12th). 

• July 1st, No One that has not passed the 2025 written and skills testing will enter any 
part of the GMVEMSC Drug Bag or give any medications from those bags.  

• As always, Fire/EMS agencies will be responsible for ensuring that their members 
are working off the appropriate protocol and not administering medications that 
have not been approved to be given. The 2025 tests will remain available until June 
2026 to accommodate all testing needs. 

We realize that this situation is not ideal and appreciate your understanding as we attempt 
to minimize the impact of this issue. 

Respectfully,  

Michael Guadagno 
Joe Burdick 
GMVEMSC Education Co-Chairs 
education@gmvemsc.org 
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